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Please refer to Peachjar throughout the year for the 

most up to date information on school events!  

https://ms.peachjar.com/ Kathryn Lott 

 

Student Picture retakes and 
new students will be able to 
take individual photos on   
Tuesday, November 29th    
when we return from break. 

Join us on  

Monday Evening, 

December 5th at 6:00 PM 

At  Cocoa Beach H.S.     
Auditorium 

to watch our Kindergarten, 
1st Grade, & 2nd Grade     

join our                            
Roosevelt Choir for some 

Holiday Cheer! 

 

Kathy Lott 

Dear families, 

I would like to share a special THANKS to my Roosevelt family!  It is such a blessing working with each of you! 

https://ms.peachjar.com/


Mission - To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 
 

Vision - Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quality education in a culture of     
              dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

 Monday  

November 21st 
to 

Friday 

November 25th 

Picture Retakes 
For any student who 

wishes too! 

Tuesday 

November 29th 

Early Release Dates 

1:15 PM 

2nd, 9th & 16th 

 

WinterFest 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

Friday 

December 2nd 

PTO 3:00 PM Monday  

December 5th 

Monday Evening 

December 5th at 6:00 PM 

At  Cocoa Beach H.S.Auditorium 

Kindergarten, 1st Grade,  2nd and the 
Roosevelt Choir 

Performance 

 

Monday 

December 5th 

 
 
 

 Set up  
 Judging 
 Awards 6:00 PM 

 

Dates 

 

December 6th 

December 7th 

December 8th 

 
 
 

All Week Long 

 

December 12th  

To 

December 16th 

Congratulations to Gavin Cerato for his Speed Stacking time of 15.25. 
Yes, he officially beat Coach Sirounis! Proof that practice does make for 
perfect performance. 

To Mrs. Daniels class congratulations on awesome teamwork to build 
the tallest Speed Stack tower in the school. Great effort by all. 

Wishing everyone a very blessed Thanksgiving- I am thankful for all the 
work you do in P.E. Every day!  

Thanks, Michelle Sirounis, PE Teacher 

The online school store fundraiser prizes have shipped 

and are on their way to us. We will be distributing them 

as soon as they arrive. We apologize for the delay. For 

any questions, please contact the PTO directly at:  

RooseveltPTO321@gmail.com 

Winter Fest will be held on Friday, December 2nd from 

5-7pm at the school. We are looking for parents interest-

ed in putting together activities booths for each grade 

level. We look forward to seeing you! 

If you've started thinking about your Holiday shopping, 

we have just the thing! The PTO will be selling Pura 

Vida bracelets in our school colors. Order forms will be 

going home soon in the kids' folders.  

Jingle Bell Shop will run December 12-16th. The kids 

enjoy the opportunity to buy affordable gifts for their 

friends and family for the Holidays. 

Volunteers are always welcome to help out in any capac-

ity during events. We appreciate your involvement in 

making our school events a success! 

Check out our new website: RooseveltPTO.org 

 

mailto:RooseveltPTO321@gmail.com

